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SUBJECT: Memorandum of Understanding for Operational Support from the Texas 
Joint Counterdrug Task Force 

c. No hold harmless agreements are required in agreement between JCDTF and
other federal agencies. The Federal Government may not hold harmless a state or 
other jurisdiction. The CDC will contact the NG Chief Counsel (NGB-JA), though NGB 
J3-CD if incidents arise with the possibility of civil liability on the part of the National 
Guard Member, the National Guard, or volunteers or when occurrence of negative 
judicial ruling based wholly or in part upon the conduct of National Guard members, or 
volunteers, including the suppression of evidence. 

d. The participating agencies acknowledge that the United States is liable for the
negligent or wrongful acts or omission of its agents and employees while acting within 
the scope of their employment to the extent permitted by the Federal Tort Claims Act 
(FTCA), 28 U.S.C. 2671-2680. 

23. RENEGOTIATION/MODIFICATION: This MOU may be altered or otherwise
modified, if done in writing. Changes to the scope of work or functions of JCDTF must
be approved by the JCDTF Commander. Agreements must be renegotiated when laws,
regulations, and/or support requirements change in such a manner that the agreement
cannot be executed.

24. TERMINATION: Either party may terminate this MOU at any time by written or
verbal notification to the other party. If notification of termination is delivered verbally,
written confirmation shall follow within five (5) business days. The supported LEA
recognizes that JCDTF personnel may be mobilized and called to active federal military
duty as part of their normal military unit. In addition, the supported LEA understands that
JCDTF operations are subject to and dependent upon annual appropriated funding.

By affixing their signature to this MOU, each party affirmatively represents that they are 
authorized to enter into this MOU on behalf of their respective agency. 

MIGUEL A. TORRES 
L TC, FA, TXARNG 
Commanding 

(Date) 

MARK REYNOLDS 
COMAL COUNTY 
SHERIFF
 

(Date) 
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